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Stage One Oakvale Wildlife Park Excursion – Wednesday 21st September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Students in Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to attend an excursion at Oakvale Wildlife Park. This excursion will give 

students the opportunity to learn about our wildlife and how to protect it, linked to in-class learning. 

Date: Wednesday 21st September 2022 Time: Students will depart school at 9.30am and arrive 

back before 3:00pm. 

Transport: Bus 
Cost/due date: $30 due by Friday 9th September 2022 

(this payment covers entry to the park and the bus) 

Venue: Oakvale Wildlife Park, 3 Oakvale Drive, Salt Ash NSW 2318 

Permission note to be returned by: Friday 9th September 2022 

 

Students will need: Full school uniform, comfortable enclosed footwear, a packed lunch, water, hat and sunscreen. 

Please note that due to both time-constraints and supervision, students will not be able to access the water park.  If the 

weather is rainy students should still come prepared for the excursion.  Postponement will be notified via the school’s 

Facebook page or an SMS if time permits.  

Tom Kirton 

 Assistant Principal 

 

Behaviour Expectation: In line with Cessnock Public School’s PBL policy, students must show they are always following 

our school expectations. The decision to exclude a student from any excursion/event will be made by the Principal in 

consultation with the teacher in charge.  Both the parent and the student will be informed of this decision prior to the 

excursion/event.  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Stage One Oakvale Wildlife Park Excursion – Wednesday 21st September 2022 

I give permission for ___________________________________of class _______________ to attend the excursion to 

Oakvale Wildlife Park, Salt Ash on Wednesday 21st September 2022. I understand that the bus will be leaving promptly 

at 9.30am. 

Payment of $30 is due by Friday 9th September 2022 

Cash enclosed: _____________ Eftpos: ____________ Online Receipt No: ____________________ 

Please indicate any medical conditions/medication: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Covid19 Safety Measures: I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 

COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that 

there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating in this event. I confirm that my child will 

not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 

Parent/Carer name: _________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer signature: ______________________________________ Date: _________________ 
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Privacy - advice 
The information provided is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and other health 
care related needs about your child who is currently enrolled at the school and who may participate in school excursions, sporting activities 
or other educational or school activities conducted by or in conjunction with Cessnock Public School  
 
It will be used by the NSW Department of Education and Communities to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise risks when 
conducting school excursions, sporting, or other school activities. 
 
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external 
organisations who join with the school or are otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting, or other school 
activity; and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such 
excursions or activities.  
 
A failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such 
circumstances the school will make available a sound alternative educational experience. Provision of this information will significantly 
assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you have any concerns about provision of this 
information, please contact the school principal to discuss further. You may correct any personal information provided at any time by 
contacting the school office. 


